
The Plessis Fire District is seeking bids for electrical installation and separate bids for 
plumbing for a new modular firehall annex located at 26019 County Route 3, Plessis. 
Bids are required to be received at or before a special meeting on June 10th at 6pm at 
the Plessis Fire Hall. The work must be completed by June 21st. State rate is required 
for labor. Insurance certificate with Plessis Fire District as additionally insured is also 
required. Any questions or to set up a time to inspect the job site, contact Roy Williams 
at roywilliam482@outlook.com. Bids should be submitted by mail to 26038 County 
Route 3, Suite 1 Plessis, NY, by email to plessisfiredistrict@gmail.com, or in person. 
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